Sent: Monday, May 23, 2011 1:27 PM

To: Davidson, Gary '

Cc: Haught, Brandon

Subject: request for public information

Mr. Davidson:

We have sent you a few follow up emails regarding the Wooley Death
investigation. These emails have gone unanswered. Do you still maintain
the position of Public Information Officer for the VCS0? If not, can you
provide the proper person to contact to gain both public information and
public records from the VCS0?

VolusiaExposedCom has some further public record requests for the VCSO,
however, we hesitate to file them with your office since we can not seem
to even gain a response for public information regarding whether the
Wooley investigation is complete.

VolusiaExposed.Com has slowly developed the opinion that you approach
your responsibilities in a professional manner - however, you rather
long silence in answering our simple question regarding the status of
the Wooley investigation is quickly eroding our confidence in your
office.

Thank You for your understanding

VolusiaExposed.Com

A popular Government, without popular information, or the means of
acquiring it, is but a Prologue to a Farce or a Tragedy; or, perhaps
both - James Madison

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email (including any attachments) may contain
confidential, proprietary and privileged information, and unauthorized

disclosure or use is prohibited. If you received this email in error,
please notify the sender and delete this email from your system.
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